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On Friday, July 27, State Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. visited the 100" Precinct to meet

with the unit's new Commanding Officer, Captain Louron Hall. The two discussed Hall's
vision for Rockaway and how they can work together to keep the people of the Peninsula

safe throughout the year.


https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/police
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/addabbo

